
Dear Fellow SRS Members,

I'm pleased to let you'll know that as of to-date,120 Remisiers have attended the
Remisier Development Programme (RDP) and benefited from the courses. Many more
have signed-up for the courses from January 2025 onwards. Our journey to grow and
provide greater value-added services to clients continues.

On 11th December 2024, about 40 Remisiers, who had attended the courses, gathered
at SGX Auditorium for networking and sharing of ideas on how we could further
accentuate our Remisier profession. The "In-Service" networking session is exclusive
to Remisiers who had attended the RDP courses. It will continue to be an ongoing
platform for the Remisier community to exchange ideas and enhance the Remisier
business. For the 11th December session, the Personal Branding course module was
refreshed and the participants were enlightened on how to further leverage their
LinkedIn Accounts to showcase their expertise and professionalism. A handy
"cheatsheet" was shared with attendees to help them enhance their personal profiles.



Our friends from SGX also shared insights that can be gained from the REITs chartbook, as

well as the recent expansion of the Singapore Depositary Receipt product shelf to include Hong

Kong companies.

https://www.sgx.com/securities/sectors


Keen to be part of the RDP community and enhance your business? Visit
https://www.remisiers.org/development-programme and sign-up today!

https://www.remisiers.org/development-programme


For those who have signed-up for SRS Christmas Dinner, looking forward to seeing
you'll this evening.

Warmest regards,
S Nallakaruppan
President
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore)


